
garmin gps instructions manual

2023-05-31 1/12 garmin gps instructions
manual

Reading free Heat mass transfer 6th
edition solutions [PDF]
Fundamentals of Momentum, Heat and Mass Transfer, 6th Edition
International Student Version Fundamentals of Momentum, Heat, and Mass
Transfer Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer, 6th Edition Binder
Ready Version Comp Set Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer, 6th
Edition Binder Ready Version with Access Code Set Fundamentals of Heat
and Mass Transfer 6th Edition with IHT/FEHT 3.0 CD with User Guide Set
Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer 6th Edition with IHT/FEHT 3. 0 CD
Pkg with Wiley Plus Set FUNDAMENTALS OF HEAT AND MASS TRANSFER, 6TH ED
Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer, 6th Edition Binder Ready Version
with Binder Set Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer 6th Edition
Binder Ready Version with IHT/FEHT CD with User's Guide and CDE Access
Code Set Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer Fundamentals of Heat and
Mass Transfer The 6th International Symposium on Multiphase Flow, Heat
Mass Transfer and Energy Conversion Fundamentals of Heat and Mass
Transfer Coulson & Richardson's Chemical Engineering: Fluid flow, heat
transfer, and mass transfer (6th ed.) Heat and Mass Transfer Heat and
Mass Transfer Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer Advanced Heat and
Mass Transfer Conjugate Heat and Mass Transfer in Heat Mass Exchanger
Ducts Fundamentals of Momentum, Heat and Mass Transfer 5th Edition with
Product and Process 3rd Edition Set Loose Leaf for Heat and Mass
Transfer: Fundamentals and Applications Heat And Mass Transfer, 6th
Edition, Si Units The 6th International Symposium on Multiphase Flow,
Heat Mass Transfer and Energy Conversion (ISMF2009) : Xi'an, China ;
July 11 - 15, 2009 General Papers in Heat and Mass Transfer, Insulation,
and Turbomachinery Fundamentals of Momentum, Heat and Mass Transfer
Introduction to Heat Transfer Natural Convective Heat Transfer from
Narrow Plates Advanced Topics in Mass Transfer Transport Phenomena in
Dispersed Media Heat and Mass Transfer Encyclopedia Of Two-phase Heat
Transfer And Flow Iii: Macro And Micro Flow Boiling And Numerical
Modeling Fundamentals (A 4-volume Set) Convective Heat Transfer Free-
Convective Heat Transfer Recent Trends in Thermal and Fluid Sciences
Thermal and Structural Electronic Packaging Analysis for Space and
Extreme Environments The Principles and Practice of Heat Transfer
Fundamentals of Multiphase Heat Transfer and Flow Macro- to Microscale
Heat Transfer Food Properties Handbook Mathematical Modeling of Food
Processing



garmin gps instructions manual [PDF]

samsungevents2020.mombaby.com.tw

Fundamentals of Momentum, Heat and Mass Transfer, 6th Edition
International Student Version 2014-07-28 fundamentals of momentum heat
and mass transfer now in its sixth edition continues to provide a
unified treatment of momentum transfer fluid mechanics heat transfer and
mass transfer this new edition has been updated to include more coverage
of modern topics and new applications such as macro and micro scale
chemical reactors additionally the sixth edition focuses on an explicit
problem solving methodology that is thoroughly and consistently
implemented throughout the text it is designed for undergraduates taking
transport phenomena or transfer and rate process courses
Fundamentals of Momentum, Heat, and Mass Transfer 2014-09-09
fundamentals of momentum heat and mass transfer revised 6th edition
provides a unified treatment of momentum transfer fluid mechanics heat
transfer and mass transfer the new edition has been updated to include
more modern examples problems and illustrations with real world
applications the treatment of the three areas of transport phenomena is
done sequentially the subjects of momentum heat and mass transfer are
introduced in that order and appropriate analysis tools are developed
Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer, 6th Edition Binder Ready Version
Comp Set 2010-04-05 market desc mechanical chemical and aerospace
engineers and students and instructors of engineering special features
covers new applications in bioengineering fuel cells and nanotechnology
incorporates 220 new problems to help reinforce key concepts presents
revised and streamlined content including the removal of more advanced
topics explains how to develop representative models of real processes
and systems and draw conclusions concerning process systems design or
performance from the attendant analysis integrates extensive use of the
first law of thermodynamics about the book this bestselling book in the
field provides a complete introduction to the physical origins of heat
and mass transfer noted for its crystal clear presentation and easy to
follow problem solving methodology incropera and dewitt s systematic
approach to the first law develops reader confidence in using this
essential tool for thermal analysis readers will learn the meaning of
the terminology and physical principles of heat transfer as well as how
to use requisite inputs for computing heat transfer rates and or
material temperatures
Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer, 6th Edition Binder Ready Version
with Access Code Set 2010-06-02 an updated and refined edition of one of
the standard works on heat transfer the third edition offers better
development of the physical principles underlying heat transfer improved
treatment of numerical methods and heat transfer with phase change as
well as consideration of a broader range of technically important
problems the scope of applications has been expanded and there are
nearly 300 new problems
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Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer 6th Edition with IHT/FEHT 3.0 CD
with User Guide Set 2006-10-30 the proceedings volume collects
information research needs and future development of the fundamental
aspects as well as the practical applications at such related fields as
multiphase flow heat mass transfer in energy power chemical nuclear and
petroleum engineering and industry and renewable energy conversion and
industrial utilization
Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer 6th Edition with IHT/FEHT 3. 0 CD
Pkg with Wiley Plus Set 2007-01-01 this title provides a complete
introduction to the physical origins of heat and mass transfer while
using problem solving methodology the systematic approach aims to
develop readers confidence in using this tool for thermal analysis
FUNDAMENTALS OF HEAT AND MASS TRANSFER, 6TH ED 2010-08-01 this textbook
presents the classical treatment of the problems of heat transfer in an
exhaustive manner with due emphasis on understanding of the physics of
the problems this emphasis will be especially visible in the chapters on
convective heat transfer emphasis is also laid on the solution of steady
and unsteady two dimensional heat conduction problems another special
feature of the book is a chapter on introduction to design of heat
exchangers and their illustrative design problems a simple and
understandable treatment of gaseous radiation has been presented a
special chapter on flat plate solar air heater has been incorporated
that covers mathematical modeling of the air heater the chapter on mass
transfer has been written looking specifically at the needs of the
students of mechanical engineering the book includes a large number and
variety of solved problems with supporting line diagrams a number of
application based examples have been incorporated where applicable the
end of chapter exercise problems are supplemented with stepwise answers
though the book has been primarily designed to serve as a complete
textbook for undergraduate and graduate students of mechanical
engineering it will also be useful for students of chemical aerospace
automobile production and industrial engineering streams the book fully
covers the topics of heat transfer coursework and can also be used as an
excellent reference for students preparing for competitive graduate
examinations
Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer, 6th Edition Binder Ready Version
with Binder Set 2010-06-02 heat and mass transfer is the core science
for many industrial processes as well as technical and scientific
devices automotive aerospace power generation both by conventional and
renewable energies industrial equipment and rotating machinery materials
and chemical processing and many other industries are requiring heat and
mass transfer processes since the early studies in the seventeenth and
eighteenth centuries there has been tremendous technical progress and
scientific advances in the knowledge of heat and mass transfer where
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modeling and simulation developments are increasingly contributing to
the current state of the art heat and mass transfer advances in science
and technology applications aims at providing researchers and
practitioners with a valuable compendium of significant advances in the
field
Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer 6th Edition Binder Ready Version
with IHT/FEHT CD with User's Guide and CDE Access Code Set 2010-06-02
fundamentals of heat and mass transfer 7th edition is the gold standard
of heat transfer pedagogy for more than 30 years with a commitment to
continuous improvement by four authors having more than 150 years of
combined experience in heat transfer education research and practice
using a rigorous and systematic problem solving methodology pioneered by
this text it is abundantly filled with examples and problems that reveal
the richness and beauty of the discipline this edition maintains its
foundation in the four central learning objectives for students and also
makes heat and mass transfer more approachable with an additional
emphasis on the fundamental concepts as well as highlighting the
relevance of those ideas with exciting applications to the most critical
issues of today and the coming decades energy and the environment an
updated version of interactive heat transfer iht software makes it even
easier to efficiently and accurately solve problems
Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer 2007 all relevant advanced heat
and mass transfer topics in heat conduction convection radiation and
multi phase transport phenomena are covered in a single textbook and are
explained from a fundamental point of view
Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer 1985 conjugate heat and mass
transfer in heat mass exchanger ducts bridges the gap between
fundamentals and recent discoveries making it a valuable tool for anyone
looking to expand their knowledge of heat exchangers the first book on
the market to cover conjugate heat and mass transfer in heat exchangers
author li zhi zhang goes beyond the basics to cover recent advancements
in equipment for energy use and environmental control such as heat and
moisture recovery ventilators hollow fiber membrane modules for
humidification dehumidification membrane modules for air purification
desiccant wheels for air dehumidification and energy recovery and
honeycomb desiccant beds for heat and moisture control explaining the
data behind and the applications of conjugated heat and mass transfer
allows for the design analysis and optimization of heat and mass
exchangers combining this recently discovered data into one source makes
it an invaluable reference for professionals academics and other
interested parties a research based approach emphasizing numerical
methods in heat mass transfer introduces basic data for exchangers
design such as friction factors and the nusselt sherwood numbers methods
to solve conjugated problems the modeling of various heat and mass
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exchangers and more the first book to include recently discovered
advancements of mass transfer and fluid flow in channels comprised of
new materials includes illustrations to visually depict the book s key
concepts
The 6th International Symposium on Multiphase Flow, Heat Mass Transfer
and Energy Conversion 2010-03-31 fundamentals of momentum heat and mass
transfer 6th edition provides a unified treatment of momentum transfer
fluid mechanics heat transfer and mass transfer the new edition has been
updated to include more modern examples problems and illustrations with
real world applications the treatment of the three areas of transport
phenomena is done sequentially the subjects of momentum heat and mass
transfer are introduced in that order and appropriate analysis tools are
developed
Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer 2007 with complete coverage of
the basic principles of heat transfer and a broad range of applications
in a flexible format heat and mass transfer fundamentals and
applications by yunus cengel and afshin ghajar provides the perfect
blend of fundamentals and applications the text provides a highly
intuitive and practical understanding of the material by emphasizing the
physics and the underlying physical phenomena involved this text covers
the standard topics of heat transfer with an emphasis on physics and
real world every day applications while de emphasizing mathematical
aspects this approach is designed to take advantage of students
intuition making the learning process easier and more engaging mcgraw
hill is also proud to offer connect with the fifth edition of cengel s
heat and mass transfer fundamentals and applications this innovative and
powerful new system helps your students learn more efficiently and gives
you the ability to assign homework problems simply and easily problems
are graded automatically and the results are recorded immediately track
individual student performance by question assignment or in relation to
the class overall with detailed grade reports connectplus provides
students with all the advantages of connect plus 24 7 access to an ebook
cengel s heat and mass transfer includes the power of mcgraw hill s
learnsmart a proven adaptive learning system that helps students learn
faster study more efficiently and retain more knowledge through a series
of adaptive questions this innovative study tool pinpoints concepts the
student does not understand and maps out a personalized plan for success
Coulson & Richardson's Chemical Engineering: Fluid flow, heat transfer,
and mass transfer (6th ed.) 1999 heat and mass transfer is a basic
science that deals with the rate of transfer of thermal energy it is an
exciting and fascinating subject with unlimited practical applications
ranging from biological systems to common household appliances
residential and commercial buildings industrial processes electronic
devices and food processing students are assumed to have an adequate
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background in calculus and physics
Heat and Mass Transfer 2020-06-18 readership reader active scientists
researchers and engineers in the following fields fundamentals of
multiphase flow dynamics of bubbles droplets and particles multiphase
flow with phase change heat transfer modeling of multiphase flow and
numerical methods experimental techniques and instrumentation in
multiphase flow industrial applications of multiphase flow renewable
energy hydrogen production and utilization fuel cell theories and
applications general topics of heat and mass transfer secondary
audiences researchers in mathematical physics chemical and material
science the proceedings volume collects information research needs and
future development of the fundamental aspects as well as the practical
applications at such related fields as multiphase flow heat mass
transfer in energy power chemical nuclear and petroleum engineering and
industry and renewable energy conversion and industrial utilization
publisher s site
Heat and Mass Transfer 2019-09-11 completely updated the sixth edition
provides engineers with an in depth look at the key concepts in the
field it incorporates new discussions on emerging areas of heat transfer
discussing technologies that are related to nanotechnology biomedical
engineering and alternative energy the example problems are also updated
to better show how to apply the material and as engineers follow the
rigorous and systematic problem solving methodology they ll gain an
appreciation for the richness and beauty of the discipline
Fundamentals of Heat and Mass Transfer 2011-04-12 natural convective
heat transfer from narrow plates deals with a heat transfer situation
that is of significant practical importance but which is not adequately
dealt with in any existing textbooks or in any widely available review
papers the aim of the book is to introduce the reader to recent studies
of natural convection from narrow plates including the effects of plate
edge conditions plate inclination thermal conditions at the plate
surface and interaction of the flows over adjacent plates both numerical
and experimental studies are discussed and correlation equations based
on the results of these studies are reviewed
Advanced Heat and Mass Transfer 2010 this book introduces a number of
selected advanced topics in mass transfer phenomenon and covers its
theoretical numerical modeling and experimental aspects the 26 chapters
of this book are divided into five parts the first is devoted to the
study of some problems of mass transfer in microchannels turbulence
waves and plasma while chapters regarding mass transfer with hydro
magnetohydro and electro dynamics are collected in the second part the
third part deals with mass transfer in food such as rice cheese fruits
and vegetables and the fourth focuses on mass transfer in some large
scale applications such as geomorphologic studies the last part
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introduces several issues of combined heat and mass transfer phenomena
the book can be considered as a rich reference for researchers and
engineers working in the field of mass transfer and its related topics
Conjugate Heat and Mass Transfer in Heat Mass Exchanger Ducts 2013-08-31
transport phenomena in dispersed media addresses the main problems
associated with the transfer of heat mass and momentum the authors focus
on the analytical solutions of the mass and heat transfer equations the
theoretical problems of coalescence coagulation aggregation and
fragmentation of dispersed particles the rheology of structured
aggregate and kinetically stable disperse systems the precipitation of
particles in a turbulent flow the evolution of the distribution function
the stochastic counterpart of the mass transfer equations the
dissipation of energy in disperse systems and many other problems that
distinguish this book from existing publications key selling features
covers all technological processes taking place in the oil and gas
complex as well as in the petrochemical industry presents new original
solutions for calculating design as well as for the development and
implementation of processes of chemical technology organized to first
provide an extensive review of each chapter topic solve specific
problems and then review the solutions with the reader contains complex
mathematical expressions for practical calculations compares results
obtained on the basis of mathematical models with experimental data
Fundamentals of Momentum, Heat and Mass Transfer 5th Edition with
Product and Process 3rd Edition Set 2009-09-11 with complete coverage of
the basic principles of heat transfer and a broad range of applications
in a flexible format heat and mass transfer a practical approach
provides the perfect blend of fundamentals and applications the text
provides a highly intuitive and practical understanding of the material
by emphasizing the physics and the underlying physical phenomena
involved key text covers the standard topics of heat transfer with an
emphasis on physics and real world every day applications while de
emphasizing the intimidating heavy mathematical aspects this approach is
designed to take advantage of students intuition making the learning
process easier and more engaging key the new edition will add helpful
web links for students key 50 of the homework problems including design
computer essay lab type and fe problems are new or revised to this
edition using a reader friendly approach and a conversational writing
style the book is self instructive and entertains while it teaches it
shows that highly technical matter can be communicated effectively in a
simple yet precise language
Loose Leaf for Heat and Mass Transfer: Fundamentals and Applications
2014-03-27 set iii of this encyclopedia is a new addition to the
previous sets i and ii it contains 26 invited chapters from
international specialists on the topics of numerical modeling of two
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phase flows and evaporation fundamentals of evaporation and condensation
in microchannels and macrochannels development and testing of micro two
phase cooling systems for electronics and various special topics surface
wetting effects microfin tubes two phase flow vibration across tube
bundles the chapters are written both by renowned university researchers
and by well known engineers from leading corporate research laboratories
numerous must read chapters cover the fundamentals of research and
engineering practice on boiling condensation and two phase flows two
phase heat transfer equipment electronics cooling systems case studies
and so forth set iii constitutes a must have reference together with
sets i and ii for thermal engineering researchers and practitioners
Heat And Mass Transfer, 6th Edition, Si Units 2020-09-16 intended for
readers who have taken a basic heat transfer course and have a basic
knowledge of thermodynamics heat transfer fluid mechanics and
differential equations convective heat transfer third edition provides
an overview of phenomenological convective heat transfer this book
combines applications of engineering with the basic concepts o
The 6th International Symposium on Multiphase Flow, Heat Mass Transfer
and Energy Conversion (ISMF2009) : Xi'an, China ; July 11 - 15, 2009
2010 free convective heat transfer is a thorough survey of various kinds
of free convective flows and heat transfer reference data are
accompanied by a large number of photographs originating from different
optical visualization methods illustrating the different types of flow
the formulas derived from numerical and analytical investigations are
valuable tools for engineering calculations they are written in their
most compact and general form in order to allow for an extensive range
of different variants of boundary and initial conditions which in turn
leads to a wide applicability to different flow types some specific
engineering problems are solved in the book as exemplary applications of
these formulas
General Papers in Heat and Mass Transfer, Insulation, and Turbomachinery
1994 the book presents select proceedings of the international
conference on mechanical engineering income 2021 it presents the topics
related to thermal and fluid mechanics including various sources of
energy the topics covered include theoretical and practical aspects of
thermal and fluid systems and thermal design of the related equipment
the book also includes latest topics such as solar energy computational
techniques enhancement of energy storage capacity fluid solid
interaction and hybrid energy systems the book will be a valuable
reference for beginners researchers and professionals interested in
research design and development in thermal and fluid sciences
Fundamentals of Momentum, Heat and Mass Transfer 2019-03-18 have you
ever wondered how nasa designs builds and tests spacecrafts and hardware
for space how is it that wildly successful programs such as the mars
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exploration rovers could produce a rover that lasted over ten times the
expected prime mission duration or build a spacecraft designed to visit
two orbiting destinations and last over 10 years when the fuel ran out
this book was written by nasa jpl engineers with experience across
multiple projects including the mars rovers mars helicopter and dawn ion
propulsion spacecraft in addition to many more missions and technology
demonstration programs it provides useful and practical approaches to
solving the most complex thermal structural problems ever attempted for
design spacecraft to survive the severe cold of deep space as well as
the unforgiving temperature swings on the surface of mars this is done
without losing sight of the fundamental and classical theories of
thermodynamics and structural mechanics that paved the way to more
pragmatic and applied methods such finite element analysis and monte
carlo ray tracing for example features includes case studies from nasa s
jet propulsion laboratory which prides itself in robotic exploration of
the solar system as well as flyting the first cubesat to mars enables
spacecraft designer engineers to create a design that is structurally
and thermally sound and reliable in the quickest time afforded examines
innovative low cost thermal and power systems explains how to design to
survive rocket launch the surfaces of mars and venus suitable for
practicing professionals as well as upper level students in the areas of
aerospace mechanical thermal electrical and systems engineering thermal
and structural electronic packaging analysis for space and extreme
environments provides cutting edge information on how to design and
analyze and test in the fast paced and low cost small satellite
environment and learn techniques to reduce the design and test cycles
without compromising reliability it serves both as a reference and a
training manual for designing satellites to withstand the structural and
thermal challenges of extreme environments in outer space
Introduction to Heat Transfer 2011-06-13 the imminent need to mitigate
the global warming potential gwp and the impact of the ozone depletion
potential odp demand seeking more efficient uses of energy new energy
sources and new technologies heat transfer plays a vital role in
efficient power production with minimum investment installation and
maintenance costs this book deals with issues related to efficiently
utilizing available energy by integrating the technology of heat
exchangers into power production units further it provides detailed
descriptions of heat transfer applications commonly used in modern
everyday life and industrial contexts supported by practical and worked
out examples presented to facilitate learning
Natural Convective Heat Transfer from Narrow Plates 2012-08-31 this
textbook presents a modern treatment of fundamentals of heat and mass
transfer in the context of all types of multiphase flows with
possibility of phase changes among solid liquid and vapor it serves
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equally as a textbook for undergraduate senior and graduate students in
a wide variety of engineering disciplines including mechanical
engineering chemical engineering material science and engineering
nuclear engineering biomedical engineering and environmental engineering
multiphase heat transfer and flow can also be used to teach contemporary
and novel applications of heat and mass transfer concepts are reinforced
with numerous examples and end of chapter problems a solutions manual
and powerpoint presentation are available to instructors while the book
is designed for students it is also very useful for practicing engineers
working in technical areas related to both macro and micro scale systems
that emphasize multiphase multicomponent and non conventional geometries
with coupled heat and mass transfer and phase change with the
possibility of full numerical simulation
Advanced Topics in Mass Transfer 2011-02-21 physical processes taking
place in micro nanoscale strongly depend on the material types and can
be very complicated known approaches include kinetic theory and quantum
mechanics non equilibrium and irreversible thermodynamics molecular
dynamics and or fractal theory and fraction model due to innately
different physical bases employed different approaches may involve
different physical properties in describing micro nanoscale heat
transport in addition the parameters involved in different approaches
may not be mutually inclusive macro to microscale heat transfer the
lagging behavior second edition continues the well received concept of
thermal lagging through the revolutionary approach that focuses on the
finite times required to complete the various physical processes in
micro nanoscale different physical processes in heat mass transport
imply different delay times which are common regardless of the material
type the delay times termed phase lags are characteristics of materials
therefore the dual phase lag model developed is able to describe eleven
heat transfer models from macro to nanoscale in the same framework of
thermal lagging recent extensions included are the lagging behavior in
mass transport as well as the nonlocal behavior in space bearing the
same merit of thermal lagging in time in shrinking the ultrafast
response down to the nanoscale key features takes a unified approach
describing heat and mass transport from macro micro to nanoscale
compares experimental results for model validation includes easy to
follow mathematical formulation accompanied by a website hosting
supporting material macro to microscale heat transfer the lagging
behavior second edition is a comprehensive reference for researchers and
practitioners and graduate students in mechanical aerospace biological
and chemical engineering
Transport Phenomena in Dispersed Media 2019-09-26 dramatically
restructured more than double in size the second edition of the food
properties handbook has been expanded from seven to 24 chapters in the
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more than ten years since the publication of the internationally
acclaimed and bestselling first edition many changes have taken place in
the approaches used to solve problems in food preservat
Heat and Mass Transfer 2007 written by international experts from
industry research centers and academia mathematical modeling of food
processing discusses the physical and mathematical analysis of transport
phenomena associated with food processing the models presented describe
many of the important physical and biological transformations that occur
in food during proces
Encyclopedia Of Two-phase Heat Transfer And Flow Iii: Macro And Micro
Flow Boiling And Numerical Modeling Fundamentals (A 4-volume Set)
2018-03-13
Convective Heat Transfer 2013-12-17
Free-Convective Heat Transfer 2005-12-06
Recent Trends in Thermal and Fluid Sciences 2022-11-04
Thermal and Structural Electronic Packaging Analysis for Space and
Extreme Environments 2021-12-29
The Principles and Practice of Heat Transfer 2022-12-21
Fundamentals of Multiphase Heat Transfer and Flow 2019-09-13
Macro- to Microscale Heat Transfer 2014-09-18
Food Properties Handbook 2009-05-28
Mathematical Modeling of Food Processing 2010-05-21
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